
Calendar Events 

 

Capron Elementary School ~ 200 N Wooster Street Capron IL 61012 ~ (815) 569-2314 

May 1, 2019 

May 4  PTO Fun fair 2:00– 5:00 
pm 

May 6-10:Staff 
Appreciation Week 

May 8 PTO Meeting @ 3pm 

May 15 Scoopie Day at Culvers 
in Harvard 

May Online Registration  

May 18 Community Festival  
at North Boone Upper 
Elementary 2-5 pm  

May 22 3rd & 4th grade Field 
Trip 

May 28 Kindergarten Field Trip 

May 29 Family Reading Night/
Picnic 5:30-7 pm 

May 304th Grade Fly Up 

May 31  1:00—2:45 PM  Field 
Day   

May 31 Last Day of School/ Field 
Day 

May 31 Last day to  
    receive $25 discount for  
    early registration                        

 SUMMER OFFICE HOURS 

The school office will be open from 7:30 am – 3:30 pm from June 4 – June 14 to close out 
the 2018-2019 school year. The office will be open during summer school Jun 10– Jun 29 

from 8:30-11:30pm. The office will reopen for the 2019-2020 school year on Thursday, 
August 1, 2019.  If you need information when the office is closed, please contact the 

District  Office at 815-765-3322. 

From Principal Louis 

Dear Capron Families, 
It has been both an honor and privilege to 
serve as principal at Capron Elementary for 
the past four years. Watching our young 
students grow has been amazing, and I look 
forward to seeing them continue their 
successes in the years to come.  
I will be able to see these successes first 
hand, as I will be moving to the Middle 
School, to be the principal, starting this 
upcoming school year. I am excited for this 
opportunity and look forward to using my 
skills and experience as a principal, middle 
school teacher, and middle school counselor 
to ensure our students continue to receive an 
exceptional education both academically, 
socially, and emotionally. 
I wish the students, staff, and families of 
Capron all the best. 
Sincerely,  
Mrs. Allison Louis 



LOST AND 
FOUND:  

There are several 
items in our lost and 
found box. If you are 
missing something, 

please stop by before the school year comes 
to an end. All unclaimed items will be 

**ALL MEDICATION currently in the Nurse’s Office must be picked up by a parent by the 
last day of school. Any medication not picked up by the last day will be destroyed! ** 

 

 

 

. 

 

2019 READER OF THE PACK  
PROGRAM 

Congratulations to all the students, who participated in the Santa’s Village Reader of 
the pack program. The students who turned in the completed sheet will receive a  

one-day, free admission ticket to Santa’s Village for the 2019 season.                                   
Your tickets will arrive prior to the end of the school year.  

BOX TOPS 
Thank you to everyone who turned in Box Tops for Education! Our earnings for the 2018-
2019 school year is $326.00! Every Box Top redeemed is worth 10 cents, so please continue 

to save them throughout the summer.                                                             

FREE SIX FLAGS TICKETS 

Congratulations to our students receiving 
free tickets to Six Flags Great America! 
You are being rewarded for completing 6 

hours of reading in January and 
February. Your tickets will arrive prior to 

the end of the school year. 

Have a wonderful time and KEEP 
READING!!  

 
FIELD DAY IS COMING!  

May 31  
1:00—2:45 

 

Field Day is a day when students get to 
participate in fun activities outside the 

classroom and gym. Activities include sack 
races, frisbee throwing, water activities and 

other physical education activities.  

 

GET YOUR 
YEARBOOK 

WHILE THEY 
LAST!!!  

We only have three left. Don’t miss 
out!! ONLY $10 



During the last week of school, 
it is a good idea to send in at 
least one large bag (paper 
grocery, or reusable grocery 
bag) for your child’s teacher to 
send things home in.  

From the School Nurse’s Office 

All kindergarten & Second grade students should have their dental forms turned 
in to the nurse by May 15, 2019.  

If your child will be attending summer programs at Capron, please notify the 
nurse so that their emergency medications can be available for the summer program. Please 
feel free to contact the school nurse with any questions.  

Hope you all enjoy a wonderful summer. Don’t forget the insect repellant to protect your 
child from disease carrying mosquitoes and sunscreen to protect them from the harmful rays 
of the sun!  

What should you do when your child will be absent? 
Call the School and report the absence.  When you call 

please provide your full name, your child's name, state date of 
absence, and reason for absence.  Please report if the child has a 
fever (degree of temp), cough or sore throat. If the student misses 

due to a medical appointment, please get a doctor’s excuse.  

***Note: If your child is absent four or more days due to a medical reason, a note from 
the doctor will be required to return to school. If your child comes to school without the 

Dr. note the child will be sent home. 

**If your child has outgrown sweatpants or 
other comfortable clothing that you would like 
to donate, please consider sending them to the 

school.  Extra clothes come in handy when 
students fall in a puddle at recess or spill water 

or milk on themselves at lunch. Thank you  

Lunch Accounts 

As we get to the end of the school year please make sure your children 
have enough money in their lunch accounts. All negative balances need to 
be taken care of before school is out for the summer. Any left over money 
will stay in their accounts for the children to use next year.  

News From the Art Room 
In art all classes are currently learning about Cinco de Mayo and making 
projects around this theme. New art projects have been loaded into 
Artsonia so please be sure to check out your child’s artwork. Finally, if you 
are looking for a unique Mother or Father’s Day gift please look on 
Artsonia. Have a wonderful spring and thank you for supporting the arts. 



Teacher and Staff Appreciation Week May6-10th 

Teachers provide so much for our students—inspiration, 
motivation and, ultimately, their futures. From May 6-10, 2019, 
we would like to show our thanks and gratitude by treating them 
like a V.I.T. – VERY IMPORTANT TEACHER. Teachers change 
the lives of millions of children every day, and their work and 
impact extends far beyond the boundaries of the classroom. We 

are fortunate to have staff who have a passion for teaching children, and fostering a love for 
learning in our students. Our staff members are dedicated to serving the North Boone 
community and are very much appreciated. Help us celebrate the amazing people who 
influence your children every day. Thank you teachers and staff members for everything you 
do! #ThankATeacher 

 

 

 

The Fun Fair is set for Saturday, May 4th from 2-5pm.  If you or someone you know, would like 
to make a donation for our silent auction, please let us know.  Thanks to those of you that have 
already offered a donation. We would love to have help with any of the following: working the 

games, concessions, set up and clean up.   
Please contact  Sara Davis with any questions.   

Thank you!      

Online registration for the 2019-20 school year will be available 
soon. REGISTRATION WILL BE ONLINE ONLY. 

www.nbcusd.org Please enroll your student as soon as possible so 
your child will be on the Capron Elementary roster or notify the 
front office if your child will be attending elsewhere next school 
year. We need to account for every student and would greatly 

appreciate your help!   

**If you do not have internet access, please contact us and  
           we will assist you with how to register 

FLY-UP DAY  
Capron 4th grade students will be attending a special 

FLY-UP DAY at the Upper Elementary School on 
Thursday , May 30th . The purpose of this event is to take 

a tour of the school and to meet the UE Staff.  
If there are any questions or concerns,  

please contact the office @ 815-569-2314 



Capron Elementary will have Summer Library on June 12,19,26 and July 10,17,24 from  
9:00-12:00pm. There will be a story read to the kids and also a snack bag will be offered 
along with checking out books.  

Books on Wheels will also begin starting June 11-25  and July 9-23, starting at 12:30-
5:00pm. The bus will be making four stops during that time. 

1. Poplar Grove Trailer Park 

2. Candlewick Lake 

3. Casey's Gas Station in Capron 

4. Capron Trailer Park 

 

The kids will be able to check out books from the bus along with a snack bag weekly. 

 

 

**Students will be finished checking out books on May 14th. Please make 
sure all library books are returned by the last week of school.**  

 

End of the Year Expectations  

The end of the school year is quickly approaching. There are 
many fun activities for students to participate in through the 
end of May (field trips, field day, etc…).  
However, all of these fun activities are a privilege for students who are showing 
appropriate behavior and have met academic expectations in the classroom.  

Please remind your child that school rules and expectations are enforced through the end 
of the school year. Consequences for failing to meet expectations may include loss of 
participation in these activities.  

PTO and Culver’s Present 

Please come out and enjoy an evening with Scoopie and all of your friends.   



Students of the Month 
This month students were recognized for Citizenship 

The following students were nominated by their teachers:  
Ashlyn Haerterich, Hila Gonzalez, Ava Indvik,  

Tyler Hirsch, Yahir Gonzalez, Ahviannah Bittner, Genesis Robinson,  

Julian Rayas, Abby Galarza, Nick Davis 
 


















